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paperback. Book Condition: New. Ship out in 2 business day, And Fast shipping, Free Tracking number will be
provided a@er the shipment.Pages Number: 350 Publisher: Henan University of Pub. Date :2009-12-01 version 1.
This book is based colleges and universities. Modern Physics Experiment written course syllabus. including:
atomic physics. nuclear physics. modern optics and spectroscopy. optical (acoustic) eFects of technology and
application of electrical. magnetic resonance technology. weak signal detection technology. vacuum
technology and application of cryogenic technology and application of microwave technology and
applications. and integrated advanced physics experiments. The book is divided into 10 chapters. 44 pilot
projects. in addition to classical physics experiments. but also selectively describes the newly developed part of
the current research. the formation of a new experimental curriculum. This book focuses on the physical ideas
and experimental methods. focusing on students of skills and scientific literacy test. described in the
arrangement of contents and form of enhanced creative thinking of students and overall ability to mobilize the
initiative and creativity of student learning. improve student comprehensive experimental ability and
innovation. This book can be used as an ordinary university physics or related science and engineering
professionals. Modern Physics Experiment course books. as in the experiment can be teaching the teachers and
engineers reference book. Contents: Introduction Chapter 1.1 experimental atomic physics experiments Franck -
Hertz experiment experiment experiment experiment 1.3 1.2 Zeeman eFect of Raman scattering experiments
Millikan oil-drop experiment 1.4 1.5 sodium atom experiments and analysis of experimental spectra taken 1.6
hydrogen. deuterium Chapter II Atomic Spectra Physics Experiment 2.1CM statistics counters and nuclear decay
law of experimental Mossbauer eFect experiment 2.3 2.2 Positron annihilation lifetime spectroscopy
measurements of modern optics and spectroscopy Chapter Experiment 3.1 3.2 diode-pumped laser principle
experiment He-Ne laser optical model analysis of experimental 3.3 3.4 multi-channel analysis...
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